
Important Notice: Fraudulent employment offers 

Aichi Corporation has recently become aware of fraudulent employment offers being 

transmitted via email and through social media forums by people claiming to be 

directors, officers and employees of Aichi Corporation using the company logo without 

authorization. 

Please be advised that neither Aichi Corporation (including  directors, officers and 

employees) have any connection with fraudulent e-mails and social media forums, 

unsolicited business proposals nor any other solicitations from persons falsely claiming 

to be affiliated with Aichi Corporation, and Aichi Corporation shall not be responsible 

for any damages caused thereby. 

If you receive such a messege or you have any question ,please contact us from the form 

on our website. 

https://www.aichi-corp.co.jp/english/contact

